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FACILITIES: 

 

TD&H Engineering completed their bores of the subsurface materials and testing of 

soils for the expansion of BMS and the new BHS sports complex.  

The schools are turning in there summer work orders, we will survey and assess the 

needs of each work order, determine what work can be done in-house and what 

work to be contracted. 

 

 

 

 


